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Stockton Unified School District Offices, Buildings, and Facilities Closed to Public 

Beginning Tomorrow, March 17th, 2020 

(Stockton, CA) –  On March 12, 2020, the City of Stockton proclaimed a local emergency and 

adopted guidelines issued by the California Department of Public Health to reduce spread of the 

coronavirus (COVID-19).  To keep everyone safe and do our part to minimize the spread, all 

Stockton Unified School District Offices, Buildings, and Facilities will close to the public beginning 

Tuesday, March 17th, 2020. These closures will be in effect at least through Friday, April 3, 2020.   

The District will be evaluating changes to this policy on a rolling basis. Please check the District 

website at www.stocktonusd.net/COVID-19 often for the most accurate, up-to-date information. 

For questions or concerns, please contact the District at (209) 933-7070 or email inquiries to 

covid19@stocktonusd.net. 
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